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Meeting Minutes
Wednesday 4th November 2020 at 7.30pm

Attendees:  David Neill           Acting Secretary and Match Secretary
                   Mike Laing           Treasurer
       Rob Packham        Club Secretary
                   Jim Barton             Acting General Manager of Kinross Curling Trust
                   Caroline Cronie     Chairperson
                   Nigel Armstrong   Ordinary Committee Member

Approval of minutes from last meeting
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.
Matters arising
None
Jim Barton 
· Apologies for no coach turning up at the first coaching session. There should be no repeat of this problem. 
· Jim has a list of dates and will ensure they are all covered.
· Jim suggested that Gary and Hector working together to run the coaching going forward. They had both expressed an interest so Jim will speak with them about it.
· Ideas for coaching topics need to be sought. Dave suggested he run a Doodle Poll to establish what people would  like to be coached on.
· There are four possible new starts for a Try Curling Session. Hopefully they could be ready to join KCDC by Christmas.
· Dave suggested the website could run a piece for anyone interested in Try Curling to get in touch.

Club Covid Officer’s Update
Dave Neill
· KCDC has had its first experience of  a possible Covid case. A member displayed symptoms of Covid shortly after playing a match. Substitutes in that match were due to play again the following day so the decision was taken to postpone those matches to limit any possible further contact. Thankfully the player tested negative.
· Some discussion around whether players who live in Tier 3 should still be allowed to play at Kinross Rink which is still in Tier 2. We decided to wait for a decision from the Rink itself.
· So far everyone has been compliant with socially distancing. We have been complimented on how well we are following the new instructions to keep ourselves and each other safe.
· Dave explained how his Covid records are kept and used.
· Robert raised the point about how Alerts are issued when there has been notification of a possible Covid case. He requested a text be sent as well as an e-mail, to alert members.
· Could we take advantage of empty sheets to create more distance between match players?

   Secretary’s Update 
· Libby has passed on a few bits of info.
· Scottish Curling Database is up to date with all the correct information for our 22 members, including their Mother Clubs.
Match Secretary’s Update
Dave Neill
· Discussed sheet allocation. We will have used 32 sheets up to the end of December.
· We have been allocated 43 sheets for January onwards. We need 7 for coaching, 6 for friendlies and 2 for Pairs competitions and some for our league matches. This leaves 11 sheets to hand back.
· One sheet on 19th December to be reserved for possible postponed game or something else to be decided later.
· Possibility of 6 teams going into the New Year
New Committee Members
· We welcome Rob Packham as our new Club Secretary and Nigel Armstrong as an Ordinary Committee Member.
· We really need a Match Secretary to learn the ropes before Dave moves to another club next session.

Christmas Meal
Due to Covid rules there will be no Christmas Meal this year. Some discussion around holding a Virtual Event. Nigel is going to look into this. Apparently Inverkeithing Club held a very successful event recently. At least we won’t need to pay for taxi’s home!

KCDC Facebook Group
Caroline proposed setting up a Facebook Group for some fun and banter. General opinion is that a Whats App group would be more appropriate for our needs. This could also be used to send out an alert should another member become Covid symptomatic. Robert offered to set this up and invite members to join.
Treasurer’s Report
· Mike submitted his Treasurer’s Report for discussion.
· Some discussion around what should happen about fees for the cancelled Sunday league matches. 
· The Rink is being very reasonable about payments. 
· Monies paid will be held in each player’s ‘slate’ until needed in the future.
· Mike has set up good procedures for recording payments which seem to be working very well.
· Members paying by Bank Transfer is working very well indeed. 
· Mike would like an e-mail from each player, each time they transfer money, to explain what the payment is for.

· Mike has closed the Royal Bank Account and is in the process of setting up a new account. 


Any other business
· Robert proposed that photographs of members should be posted on the KCDC website for other members to see and learn names. It was agreed to do this for committee members only, for the time being.
· Nigel, in his role as Independent Examiner of last session’s accounts, has identified a couple of minor issues which still need to be clarified. A long discussion took place with Mike around possible solutions to these issues. Nigel will look further into things.

Date for next meeting
Wednesday 6th January 2021 at 7.30pm



